Rafi Miah

From: robert west |

Sent: 11 February 2022 10:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard development

Dear Sir/Madam
| am writing to lodge my objection to the latest version of the Murphy's Yard proposal.

First, much more needs to be put in place to mitigate the disruption to local residents, particularly in
Gordon House House, of the work and the transport of materials to and from the site.

Secondly, a new high-rise block has been added which is wholly inappropriate for the area and would
massively adversely affect the access to privacy, light etc of neighbours. The previous version of the plan
was much better in this regard and it seems very wrong to bring in something like this at such a late stage.

Thirdly, the development as planned will hugely disrupt the sightlines from Kentish Town station to the
detriment of all local residents.

Comments made by Robert West of 2a Woodsome Road, NW5 1RY
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